Social Story — Not coming back to school.

It’s not your turn to come back to school yet.
We are really missing having you in school.

The government has decided that only year R, year 1 and year 6 should be in
school now. That is so that we can keep everyone safe and well.

We hope that your turn to come to school will be soon but we will have to wait
and see.

We're so proud of how hard you are working at home and we’ve loved seeing
all the photos you’ve been sending us on Class Dojo.

Keep doing your school work at home. Keep getting your daily exercise and
keep being kind to yourselves and the people in your home.

Hopefully we will see you again quite soon.



